
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

NOTICE
11.3

TO: All Department Personnel

FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO CALLS FOR SERVICE AT SPECIFIC SECURITY SERVICES
DIVISION CITY FACILITIES —REVISED

On December 28, 2012, the Department published the Office of the Chief of Police (OCOP)
Notice entitled, "Transfer of the Office of Public Safety, Department of General Services, into
the Los Angeles Police Department; and the Response to Calls for Service at Specific City
Facilities." In this Notice, the Department established that all calls for service required a Code 2
response to any of the City's vital facilities safeguarded by Security Services Division (SECSD).
These facilities include parks, buildings, storage yards, shops, warehouses, and various other
locations not controlled by the proprietary departments (i.e., Department of Water and Power,
Los Angeles World Airports, and the Port of Los Angeles).

Calls for service to these facilities shall no longer be prioritized as Code 2, but instead will be
dispatched with the appropriate code without additional priority. Revisions to the
Communications Division Manual will be forthcoming to reflect the new procedure.

Should you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact Senior Police Service
Representative II Todd Austin, Serial No. N1271, Communications Division, Operations Support
Unit, at (213) 978-6524.

MICHEL R. O
Chief of Police
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